513. R Aylward

Dear Sir/Madam 
It has come to my attention that your Department is considering the abolition of payment of Copyright to authors and publishers via Copyright Agency Limited.
I wish to register my objection to this plan of action.  The author's creativity and business acumen deserves payment. It seems unjust that people can freely copy others' works without payment. If a consumer is unwilling to buy multile copies of an authors work then they should pay the minimal copyright charges.
I consider rhus matter is a question of justice abd ask that these changes NOT be made.
Yours faithfully
Richard Aylward (author)

